
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

DATE:  January 27th, 2023     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
CONTACT:  Officer Trevor Macy 
   Coordinator 
   Crime Stoppers of Wichita/ 

Sedgwick County 
316-925-0440 
 

 
Robbery, 2000 S. Oliver 

 

(WICHITA, Kan.) – Crime Stoppers of Wichita-Sedgwick County is seeking information 

regarding a robbery that occurred on December 19th, 2022 in the 2000 block of S. Oliver. 

 At approximately 9:10 a.m. on the 19th WPD officers responded to a robbery call in the 

2000 block of S. Oliver. An employee of a gas station was walking to her vehicle with a bank 

deposit bag full of cash when an unknown suspect ran by and took it from her. 

 The suspect left the scene running south and then east through a neighborhood. 

 The suspect was seen wearing red pants, red shoes, and a black hoodie with the 

Colorado Flag on the front. 

 Video is available here: https://youtube.com/shorts/t_bSlWLaQ64?feature=share 

 Anyone with information regarding this crime, or any crime that occurred in Sedgwick 

County is eligible to receive a reward by submitting a tip through Crime Stoppers by calling 316-

267-2111 or online at www.stopcrime316.com. Tipsters are always anonymous – Crime 

Stoppers will never ask someone to identify themselves. If your information leads to an arrest in 

a felony case, you could be eligible to receive up to $2,500. 

 Crime Stoppers is a division of the non-profit Wichita Metro Crime Commission.  
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Crime Stoppers of Wichita/Sedgwick County, Kansas 
P.O. Box 2601 
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